
Annual Meeting 

Unit 191 

Sunday, December 8, 2013 

 

The meeting was called to order by President Phil Erlenbach who had a few brief comments. 

A moment of silence was observed for the members who had passed away during the year. 

Treasurer’s report was presented (full report on file) by Treasurer Paul Kobrin who elaborated on the 
various projects of the Unit throughout the year. 

Membership report was present by Chairman Harrison Brooke (full report on file).  Both new members 
and those having achieved the rank of Life Master were introduced. 

Election results were presented: Jim Bean was reelected; Phylliss Woody, Katie Wilson & Ed Fuller were 
elected for their first term.  (Melanie Riva was appointed to complete the term of Ingrid Toschlog which 
will end 2014.) 

President Erlenbach closed by thanking the many persons who were responsible for the multiple 
successes attained by the Unit. 

The meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted by Pat Bodoh 

 


